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April 28- May 2





Mrs. Schneider





1st Grade News





Science- We finally finished our projects on soil and planting. We made one last observation of our sunflower growth. We started a new unit on layers of the earth and learned about the core and mantle,








Math-  We had fun ‘buying’ items in our classroom using pretend $1, $5, $10, and $20 bills. We added them together and subtracted them to make new amounts. We also worked on ‘oddball’ facts this week- those tricky facts that we just have to learn that do not have a rule to help us. 





Religion –  We reviewed the Holy Week timeline and put the pictures together to form a cross. We also learned/discussed the Great Commission and what this means for us. We read the story of Jesus ascending into heaven with partners too!





Language Arts-  We were very productive in reading groups this week getting so much accomplished. We are working on using our own words to summarize parts to a story. We wrote summaries, a journal entry about ‘my family’, completed a story map, and gave each other buddy tests to practice spelling. 





IMPORTANT DATES:


May 11- 9:30 – K- 2nd Grade Sing in Church


May 16- 6:30-8:30 Father Daughter Dance


May 22- 4k-2nd Grade Zoo Field Trip


May 30- Last Day of School, 10:30 Dismissal














Sunflowers Your child brought home sunflower sprouts this week. We grew them in Science class and they are ready for a home. They may look a little sad, but that is just because they are ready for a new home. Plant them in a place that will get lots of sun. They will grow to be quite tall. They are easily disturbed when replanting, so use a scissors and cut down the side of the paper cup, slip the clump of dirt and roots out carefully, and place in a hole a few inches in the ground. It will be fun to watch these grow- look for them to bloom in July!  Soles for Jesus… As a school we are collecting shoes for “Soles for Jesus”. If you are able, send in new or used shoes and they will be donated to very needy children and adults in Africa. No flip flops or heels please. Thanks for your generosity!
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